
FORTHCOMING EXECUTIVE DECISIONS LIST SUBMISSION

Decision to be taken by: 
Barbara Cooper – Corporate Director 

Date decision will be taken on or not before: 21st July

Key decision?      Yes                   Reason: Significant expenditure.

Subject: Contracts for the provision of Reception, Bulking and Transport of 
Residual Waste (Canterbury and Thanet Area) for final disposal at the Allington 
Waste to Energy Facility or other nominated facilities.

Proposed decision: To give authority to the Head of Waste Services to award the 
aforementioned contract.
 

Is it expected that the Press and Public will be excluded for all or part of the 
discussion of the decision or that all or part of the decision documents will be exempt 
from publication?  
  Yes 

What is likely to be the reason for this exemption?

 Commercial confidentiality

How the decision relates to Facing the Challenge and Corporate Outcomes 
framework:

KCC Waste Management is the statutory waste disposal authority for Kent, and 
has an obligation in law to provide for the disposal of municipal waste. The 
services provided under these contracts will be to receive, bulk-manage and 
transport waste to the Allington Energy from Waste facility or another 
nominated facility. This ensures waste to landfill is reduced as per KCC’s 
commitments under the Kent Joint Municipal Waste Management Strategy.

Financial Implications:  

Legal Implications: 

Provision of such disposal services is a legal obligation under the 
Environmental Protection Act 1990, and other related legislation.

Equality Implications: 

An Equalities Impact Assessment (EQIA) has been carried out and no equality 
implications have been identified as this is not a customer facing service. 

 Is the matter referred to in your Business Plan or Medium Term Capital Programme?

Decision No:
15/00058



The provision of disposal services contracts is covered within the Service 
Level Business Plan 2015/16 for HT&W.  

Has the matter already been discussed by a Cabinet Committee – if so, what 
comments were received?  No

If not, when will be it discussed by the Cabinet Committee? and the date of the 
meeting: Due for discussion at Cabinet Committee on 21st July 2015

Other consultation planned or undertaken: Engagement with Canterbury and 
Thanet District Council will be undertaken as part of the procurement process

Which Members and electoral Divisions are affected by this proposed decision? 
Thanet and Canterbury 

Supporting Documents: (Any documents that the decision taker is likely to rely on, or 
has relied on, in taking the decision) 

EQIA

 [Please notify Democratic Services should further documents be used to inform the decision]

Lead officer: 
David Beaver, Head of Commercial Management and Waste 03000 411620 
david.beaver@kent.gov.uk 

Lead Director: 
Roger Wilkin, Interim Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste, 
rgoer.wilkin@kent.gov.uk 
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